

Boston College Police Department Community Awareness Bulletin

John M. King, Director of Public Safety/Chief of Police 16-09-03

Earlier this week, Boston College students living off campus on Foster Street in the Brighton community reported to both the Boston and Boston College Police that an unknown person or persons entered their apartment through an unsecured door while they were home and stole two laptops.

No description of the subject(s) could be provided.

As a reminder the Boston College Police Departments encourages you to do the following:

Lock your doors and windows. This includes patio doors and windows on upper floors, and keep those access points secured at all times.

Be aware of your surroundings and get to know your neighbors. Report suspicious persons or behavior to police.

A void leaving valuables in plain sight from windows.

Ensure that your devices are password protected and for Find My Device Apps are active.

Take advantage of BCPD's <u>FREE_Operation Identification</u> Engraving Program, and have your valuables engraved and serial numbers recorded.

POLICE AD/#863

THIS COMMUNITY AWARENESS BULLETIN IS AN EXAMPLE OF THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT'S COMITTMENT TO PROVIDING INFORMATION ABOUT REPORTED CRIMES IN THE AREA. THIS COMMUNICATION IS NOT INTENDED TO BE A COMPREHENSIVE RECORD OF ALL REPORTED OR ACTUAL CRIMES. THE BOSTON COLLEGE POLICE DEPARTMENT RELIES ON THE REPORT OF CITIZENS AND OTHER AGENCIES FOR INFORMATION ON INCIDENTS OFF CAMPUS. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS BULLETIN IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE AS NEW FACTS AND CIRCUMSTANCES ARISE. FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THIS CRIME OR OTHER OFF CAMPUS CRIMES, CONTACT THE AGENCY OF JURSIDICTION.

Boston College Police Department 140 Commonwealth A venue, Maloney Hall Chestnut Hill MA 02467

Emergency: 617-552-4444 www.bc.edu/bcpd

Non-Emergency: 617-552-4440 www.facebook.com/bcpolice